
SEPTA Meeting Minutes for March 11, 2024 
Minutes written by Recording Secretary Holly Kennedy 
 

• Meeting called to order at 7:08pm by Lauren Kircher 

• Pledge of Allegiance 

• Quorum present 15 participants 
 
Minutes 
• Approval of January minutes 
• Holly Kennedy asks for a motion to approve the minutes from the January meeting. Member 

Heather Burns seconds the motion. The minutes are approved and will be filed as written. 
 
Director of Special Education Report - Dr. Farber 
• Budget proposals are on the district website 
• Annual reviews are up and running. Any questions or concerns reach out to your school 

psychologist (elementary) or special education chairperson (secondary) 
• Challenger events still ongoing 
 
Treasurer Report - Justine Bruno 
• Opening balance $16,391, Income $57.69, Expenses $27, Closing balance $16,424 
 
First VP Report (Membership) - Allison Tierney 
• We are up to 329 members 
• March student membership raffle 
 
Third VP Report (Fundraising) - Cheryl Denecke 
• Spirit wear sale closed. Orders will be here first week of April. Items will be delivered to the 

schools. $229 raised 
• Miss Chocolate Fundraiser. Online. Direct Shipment due to the volume of orders. Ordering 

ends April 5th. Currently at $4,352 so far. Packets did go home with every student in every 
elementary schools. 

• Graduation Grams is the next upcoming fundraiser 
 
Special Committees  
 
 
Audit Committee- Cheryl Denecke reported for the committee which included Kristin Peiser, 
Nicole Timothy, and Cheryl Denecke (chairperson). Committee met 2/23/24. Treasurers books 
from July 2023 to December 2023 were in order. 
 
Nominating Committee- 
• Allison Tierney reports for the committee which included Allison Tierney (chairperson), Justine 

Bruno, Lisa Glynn, Jackie Michelli, and Allison Raffetto.  
• Proposed Slate for the 2024-2025 school year: 

• Co-presidents - Justine Bruno & Diana Murgoci 



• First VP - Lisa Glynn 
• Second VP- Allison Tierney 
• Third VP - Cheryl Denecke 
• Treasurer - Amy Hoffmann 
• Secretary - Holly Kennedy 
• Past Presidents - Lauren Kircher & Jennifer Messina 

We will be voting on this proposed slate in our May Meeting 
 
 
Curriculum Report-  
• Committee met on February 8, 2024 
• Dr Z reviewed the strategic plan presented to the board of education (more info can be found 

on the Levittown school website). 
• The Elementary Literacy special will be revised for the 2024/25 school year and transitioned to 

a new class called elementary career exploration 
• Climate survey  
• Elementary Parent University 
• College tour camp 
• May 1st, 2024 is the next curriculum meeting 
 
 
Transportation- Parents have requested a late bus for MacArthur and Salk. Transportation 
director stated there were not enough children in need of the late bus. Some bullying issues on 
the buses. Principals of each school should be notified of any issues on the bus. 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:21pm followed by a presentation by Levittown School District 
Occupational Therapist Jamie Spencer 
 
 


